
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Media Advisory – Cart Delivery and Service Information  

 

Gautier, Mississippi; March 28, 2025 – Waste Pro will begin delivery of new carts (green 

with blue lid) during the week of March 31 – April 6, 2025. Please leave your current 

Waste Pro cart/container for collection on April 7, 2025. 

 

Beginning April 7, 2025, Waste Pro will only perform collection services on the NEW 

Waste Pro carts (green with a blue lid) with serial numbers that start with ‘GAU’. Personal 

containers that are privately purchased will be collected by Waste Pro but will not be 

maintained or replaced by them. 

 

Additional Waste Pro carts can be leased for $60/year. Recycling services can also be 

added for an additional $12/month. Please contact Waste Pro’s office at 228-818-5393 

extension 2 to request additional carts or to add recycling service.  

 

Residents who have questions after April 14, 2025, regarding a missed pickup or if you 

still have a cart that needs to be collected, please contact Waste Pro’s office at 228-

818-5393 extension 2 to schedule a pickup. Once you have contacted the office, 

please take the empty container that needs to be collected, turn it upside down at the 

curb, and Waste Pro will collect it. If you are not able to turn your cart upside down, 

please let our team know and ensure that it is free of trash.   

 

Mayor Casey Vaughan expressed appreciation for the strong partnership between the 

City of Gautier and Waste Pro, stating, “Reliable waste collection is an essential service 

for our residents, and we’re grateful for Waste Pro’s commitment to keeping our city 

clean. Their continued partnership allows us to maintain a high quality of life for our 

community.” 
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Contact:  
Samuel King 
Communications Specialist 
Cell: (228) 218-9876 
Email: communications@gautier-ms.gov  

 
City of Gautier 
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Gautier, Mississippi 39553 
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Waste Pro, 4205 Beasley Rd. 

(228) 818-5393 
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